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Nemaha Co Authorities Investigating UTV Theft
( KMZA )--The Nemaha County Sheriff’s Department continues to investigate the theft of a
carry-on trailer and utility vehicle.

The sheriff’s office says shortly after 3 o’clock the morning of May 20th unknown persons
damaged a trailer hitch lock and took a 2012 carry-on trailer and Massimo 1301 UTV which was on
the trailer. They were parked at 892 U.S. 36 Highway.

The loss was placed at about $10,800.

Anyone with information on the theft is urged to contact the Nemaha County Sheriff’s office in
Seneca.
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